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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Our Special Education Teachers and Related Service Providers have been trying to reach out to 

every student/parent(guardian) on their caseloads the past few days to inquire about their 

students, survey student’s access to internet and technology within their home, and if parents 

would like their child to have access to learning opportunities during this temporary shut-down 

due to COVID-19. If you have a student in our school system with an IEP, and have not spoken 

with one of our special education teachers, we ask that you contact them via email (listed 

below) and they will be more than happy to assist you or your child with answers on how to 

access learning opportunities during this time.  

Please feel free to contact Crystal Polinski, Supervisor of Special Programs, at 731-662-4200 

(office) or 731-418-1079 (work cell- can text/call) or crystal.polinski@wcssd.org at any time. 

 

West Carroll Primary 

Glinda Wilson-Crossnoe (K-2nd Grade)- ​glinda.crossnoe@wcssd.org 

 

West Carroll Elementary 

Kerri Ballentine (3rd and 4th Grade) - ​kerri.ballentine@wcssd.org 

Amanda Climer (5th and 6th Grade) - ​amanda.climer@wcssd.org 

 

West Carroll Jr/Sr High  

Stacey Johnson (7th and 8th Grade) - ​stacey.johnson@wcssd.org 

Becky Coleman (9th grade) - ​becky.coleman@wcssd.org 

Tammy Davis (10th grade) - ​tammy.rushing@wcssd.org 

Linda Hatfield (11th and 12 Grade) - ​linda.hatfield@wcssd.org 

 

Speech and Language Teacher 

Anne Avery (PreK-12) - ​anne.avery@wcssd.org  
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